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Call for papers 
The PUC welcomes submissions for presentations at the upcoming 6th UNIMARC Users 
Meeting:   

• Showcase your experiences, innovations, and insights related to cataloguing with 
UNIMARC. A current or completed project can be presented, as well as strategic 
considerations on the use of the UNIMARC format in the production or exchange of data.  

• Contribute ideas to the collaborative exploration of the future of metadata practices, 
interoperability and harmonisation aspects and the direction of development of data 
structure and exchange standards. 

Each presentation must be 15 minutes long and in English. Time for Q&A will be scheduled after 
the presentations. Presentations will be archived in the IFLA Repository. Proposals must be 
submitted via email branka.badovinac@izum.si and must include the following information: 

• Email subject “6th UNIMARC Users Meeting” 

• Title of the proposed presentation 

• Abstract of the proposed paper (no more than 500 words)  

• Name(s) of presenter(s) and position(s) and/or title(s) 

• Employer or affiliated institution 

• Contact information including email address 

• Short biographical statement of no more than 100 words 

• Information on whether to attend in-person or online 

Important dates: 

• Abstract submission deadline: 1 July 2024 

• Notification of acceptance: 26 July 2024 

• Submission of presentation: 29 October 2024 

• Presentation at the 6th User Meeting (in-person or online): 12 November 2024 
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